IMPORTANT UPDATE

The election for CUPE 116 Vice President at Large that was to
occur tomorrow (November 15, 2023) is cancelled.

Rigel Abanes has withdrawn his candidacy for the position.
Elinor Morris will be the Vice President at Large
for the upcoming two year term.

We wish to thank both of them for their continued
involvement with our Local.

In Solidarity,

CUPE 116



